
PLANNING AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
 

At a Meeting of the Planning and Economic Development Committee held within the 

Council Chambers, Council Offices, Rosebery Place, Clydebank on Wednesday, 31 May 

2000 at 2.00 p.m. 

 

 

Present: Councillors Connie O’Sullivan (LAB), James McElhill (SNP), Mary 
Campbell (LAB), John Syme (LAB), Anthony Devine (LAB) (substitute for 

Andrew White (LAB)), Duncan McDonald (LAB), John McCutcheon 

(SNP), Linda McColl (LAB), Iain Robertson (SNP) and Ronald McColl 

(SNP). 

 

Attending: Stephen Brown, Head of Legal and Administrative Services; Irving 

Hodgson, Head of Planning and Development; Alasdair Gregor, Planning 

Services Manager and Kevin Neeson, Area Officer, Planning Services. 

 

Apologies: Apologies for absence were intimated on behalf of Councillors Andrew 

White (LAB) and Mary Collins (LAB). 

 

 

Councillor Connie O’Sullivan in the Chair 

 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

The Convener, Councillor O’Sullivan, seconded by Councillor Devine, moved:- 
 

That the meeting of the Committee be adjourned for one week to allow Members to 

attend the funeral service of Community Councillor Peter Riach and that the 

adjourned meeting be held immediately following the Meeting of the Education 

Committee which would commence at 10.00 a.m. on Wednesday, 7 June 2000. 

 

As an amendment, Councillor R. McColl, seconded by Councillor Robertson, moved:- 

 

That the meeting of the Committee be not adjourned as a sufficient quorum of 

Members are present who would not be in attendance at the funeral service. 

 

On a vote being taken, three Members voted for the amendment and six Members voted for 

the motion.  The motion was accordingly declared carried. 

 

 

 

The meeting closed at 2.03 p.m. 
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